
January 18, 2020      Free Spirit Chapter Meeting notes 
 
Patricia opened the meeting thanking everyone who contributed to the TV Raffle, 
Laurel who coordinated the distribution of tickets and purchased the TV.  Tina 
purchased the tickets.  A total of $1297.00 was raised and our own Marry 
McCabe was the winner.   
 
Julie was able to pull everything off of the Yahoo group site before everything 
was taken down by Yahoo.  She has started going through it, putting some of 
the files on the Members only portion of our public web site.  We all appreciate 
everything Reben did to add this to the public web site, however it appears to be 
limited in it’s functionality.  Julie found a site called Down to Meet and has 
created a group for us.  In the weekly notes more details will be put out and 
everyone is encouraged to check it out.  It seems to be very user friendly.  It’s 
currently free but at some point there might be a monthly charge per group, 
which would be very minimal. 
 
West Virginia trip is scheduled for June 19th to June 24th.  Julie said there is still 
room for 3 or 4 people, contact Julie is you are interested in going. 
 
Sunrise / Sunset will be July 31st to August 2nd, Patricia will be arranging this. 
 
LBD, this will probably be that last one, August 14th to August 18th, back at 
Boyne this year. 
 
Laurel is putting together the Rat Poker destinations. 
 
February meeting, let’s start ride planning.  This will help those who need to 
schedule time off work.  We can continue to add rides as needed, but bring the 
rides you are interested in to the February meeting.   
 
Winter Celebration (formally known as the FSC Christmas Party) will now take 
place in January.  December is very busy for everyone, moving the party till 
January will give more members the chance to attend and let’s face it, there isn’t 
much going on in January anyway  সহ঺঻  
 
 
 
Tina Orto 
Free Spirit Chapter Secretary 
 
 
 
 


